CORRESPONDENCE
9/25/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09377-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 8:51 AM

To: ‘Wolf H Lehmkuhl'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Mr. Wolf H Lehmkuhl

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Wolf H Lehmkuhl

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:03 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 24, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

This is not a plan for the benefit of the majority of utility customers, who over the periodic of 30 years, will pay an
enormous amount of money for an infrastructure project that will not solve existing, ongoing problems fast enough. It is
the FPSC role, responsibility and moral duty to exercise its fiduciary responsibility to FL's citizens by establishing
priorities of projects and spending in the best interest of citizens and not by rubber stamping grandiose, politically self
serving projects of public companies and their shareholders (of which | am one).



This might be too simple and practical an idea but | suggest the PSC approve short term regional plans based on needs

and priorities in the most effected areas and monitor their successful implementation as a condition for approval and
funding of new projects.

Sincerely,

Mr. Wolf H Lehmkubhl

21700 Cromwell Circle

Boca Raton, FL 33486

(561) 392-7283
wolf.whlbocaratonusa@icloud.com





